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Lloph's Register of Shippng,

71, Fenchurch Street, BE.C. 3.

14th November, 1921.

Dear 8ir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 4th instant together with verification of marking
form for the 8.7. "KOKI MARU*, and in compliance with the
request containad therein the freeboard certificate in
duplicate for this vessel has been forwarded to the

Oowners at Kobe.
I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Secretary,

NEW YORK.
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